
  SUNDAY, May 6 
      GriefShare, 2:30 p.m. (Parlor) 
 
  MONDAY, May 7 
      Lifeline Screening, 8:15 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. (Hall) 
      YA Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. (Bread Co. in Des Peres) 
 
  TUESDAY, May 8 
      Ladies Bible Study, 9:30 a.m. (Parlor) 
      Adult Bible Study, 11:00 a.m. (Parlor) 
      All Boards, 6:30 p.m. (Parlor, Library, Hall) 
 
  WEDNESDAY, May 9 
      Men’s Bible Study, 7:00 a.m. (Parlor) 
      Bazaar, 9:30 a.m. (Hall) 
      Blood Drive, 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. (Hall) 
    
  THURSDAY, May 10 
      Quilting, 9:00 a.m. (Hall) 
      Ascension Worship, 9:30 a.m.   
      Nursing Home, 2:00 p.m. 
      Handbell Warm-Up 6:15 p.m. (Choir Loft) 
      Choir Warm-Up 6:30 p.m. (Hall) 
      Ascension Worship, 7:00 p.m. 
 
  FRIDAY, May 11 
      Pre-Kindergarten Mother’s Day Tea Party, 11:45a.m. (Hall) 
      Bulletins Collated, 12:00 p.m. (Parlor) 
      New Member Retreat, 6:00p.m. – 8:30 p.m. (Hall) 
 
  SATURDAY, May 12 
      Eagle Run, 8:00 a.m. (Offsite) 
      LOC Health Screening, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. (Gym) 
      New Member Retreat, 11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (Hall) 
      Worship, 5:00 p.m. 
 
  SUNDAY, May 13 
      Immanuel Worship, 8:00 a.m. 
      Sunday School, 9:20 a.m. 
      Adult Bible Study, 9:30 a.m. 
      English Bible Study, 9:30 a.m. (E. Bldg. Room 1) 
      Mandarin Adult Bible Study, 9:30 a.m. (E. Bldg. Room 2) 
      Basic Christianity Class, 9:30 a.m. (E. Bldg. Room 3) 
      Immanuel Worship, 10:30 a.m.  
      Light of Christ Worship, 10:30 a.m. (E. Bldg.) 
      Light of Christ Sunday School, 10:30 a.m. (E. Bldg.) 
      GriefShare, 2:30 p.m. (Parlor) 
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Members Ill or Recuperating:  
Deborah Anderson, Marilyn Brockmann, Mildred 
Brockmann, Duane Bude, Karen Francis, Imogene & 
Ken Geib, Keith Gerling, Lois Greenway, Ted Hanske, 
Wilma Holman, Evelyn Irving, Michelle Kasban, Lera 
Koenig, Elmore Krenning, Margo Loebs, Cheryl 
Metzler, Jean Mueller, Ken Mueller, Karen Peters, 

Virginia Ritter, William Schmelder, Donna Scotino, Erma Tillman, 

Mary Ann Veihman, Joe Wyland, and Zane Zeable.  
 
Ill or Recuperating Family Members and Friends:  
Matthew Brewer, Heather Carson, Shirley Chmielowiec, Sheri 
Cohen, Christiaan Egberts, Ernie Fischer, Charlie G., Herwitz 
Family, Janet Hogg, Carye Johnson, Cynthia Jones, Julie 
Kauffmann, Annette Kennedy, Barb Kramer, Jay Kraner, Jim 
Lunn, Larry Lunn, Steve Oliver, Harriet Rahe, Shari Rau, Jan S., 
Bill Schmidt, Tony Scotino, Virginia Scott, Cara Lunn Shirai, 
Connor Walkenhorst, Lisa Wilson, Lynn Young, Loren Young, and 
Brenda Zinselmeier. 
 
Immanuel Members Serving as First Responders or in the U.S. 
Armed Forces:  Matthew Hsu, Greg Hsueh, Matthew McKenzie, 
Richard McKenzie, Alexandra & Michael Wagener, Andrew Shaw, 
Ransom Springer and Michael Xu.  
 

Family Members & Friends Serving as First Responders or in the U.S. 
Armed Forces: All First Responders, Daniel Bagby, Seth Barrow, 
Willie Barry, Matt Biernbaum, Henry Blair, Austin Caverly, 
Dustin Clark, Allen Conrey, Timothy Erickson, Christine Fonaris, 
Shawn Gahring, Jon Gimbel, Matt Gomoll, Jeremy Horton, Paul 
Keiser, Dan Laramie, Todd Laroche, Wesley Leugers, 
Christopher Moe, Barry Morgan, Nathan Murphy, Tim Odom, 
Bill Perkins, Corey Pritchard, Ken Roth, Eric Saxx, Ridge Shan, 
and Michael Wolf. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Announcements This Week 
Immanuel Lutheran Church & School 

Week of May 6, 2018 
 

 

Attendance Last Weekend: 
Saturday 5:00: 47; Sunday 8:00: 147; 10:30: 142;  

Light of Christ: 111; Weekend Total: 447 

Blessings

Ministry 

Needs

Addtl 

Needs

Wk# 17 11,951$       17,077$    

Year-to-Date 255,817$     290,302$  34,485$     

Envelopes 11,370$       

Direct Deposit 380$             

Basket 201$             

Other Income -$              

TOTAL 11,951$       

2018 Church Offerings



UPDATES 
 
 

THANK YOU 
Dear Immanuel Family, 
We would like to offer our sincere thank you to Pastor Karg 
for his visits and time spent with us during Joan's brief 
illness.  This meant more to us than we can express.  Also, to 
our fellow members, thank you for the numerous cards and 
phone calls filled with well wishes and comfort.  And last, but 
not least, thank you to the Care Committee for the delicious 
lunch they prepared and served to our family and friends after 
Joan's funeral.  We are so grateful and blessed to have called 
Immanual our church family over the last 35 years. 

Thank you, 
Gary and Lindy Eberhardt 

 
To Pastor Karg and Pastor Dobler: Thank you for your support 
and guidance to Scott and our entire family during this 
difficult time. 
To our Immanuel family:  The outpouring of love and support 
to our family has been such a blessing. I don’t know what we 
would have done without your prayers, comfort and help with 
all that needed to be done. You are all truly a blessing. 
I thank my God every time I remember you. Philippians 1:3 

The Family of Scott Nobbe 
 
 

LIFE LINE SCREENING 
Have You Taken Control of Your Health Today? 
Life Line Screening will be here on Monday, May 7, 2018 
offering safe, painless, non-invasive preventive health 
screenings that are typically not a part of a routine physical. 
To learn more about your risk of having a stroke or vascular 
disease, there is no time like the present to take advantage 
of this limited-time offer, being extended to our members 
only! In order to receive your special member pricing, and 
first choice of appointment times, you MUST pre-register by 
one of the methods below and attend their scheduled 
appointment time. 
CALL:  the pre-registration phone number from any printed 
flyer, poster, etc. 
OR 
VISIT: www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle 
OR 
TEXT: the word ‘circle’ to 797979 
OR 
EMAIL ME:  The participant name and phone to 
cheryl.porter@LLSA.com 
 

NEW MEMBER RETREAT 
Immanuel will be hosting a New Member Retreat weekend on 
May 11 – 12.  If you are interested or know of anyone who 
may be interested, please speak to Pastor Karg.  Details will be 
coming soon. 

 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
Immanuel Lutheran Day School has several job openings for a 
summer camp director, counselors and substitute teachers. 
You can follow the link below or they can be found on our 
website under About Us and Employment. 
https://www.immanueldayschool.org/employment  

REMEMBER OUR INBOUND ON THEIR BIRTHDAYS  
A list of names is on the atrium table by the Fellowship Hall. 
Birthday cards are picked up the 3rd week of the month prior 
to the birthday.  Thanks to everyone for sharing your love to 
our inbound. 
 
 

ILDS SUMMER CAMP IS HERE! 
Immanuel is offering 8 weeks of fun filled day camp 
experiences with a different themed camp each week 
beginning June 4 through July 27.  These camps are open to 
anyone, ILDS student or not, who turned 2 (by December 
2017) – 8th grade. 
Before care and after care are both offered for each week of 
camp. 
Registration can be found on our school website’s homepage, 
www.immanueldayschool.org  
 
 

GET INVOLVED 
 
 

EAGLE RUN 2018 - UPDATE 
Packet pick up for the Eagle Run will be on Thursday, May 10 
from 3-6pm just inside the main church.  You can also pick up 
your things the morning of the event, May 12, at Incarnate 
Word Academy.   
The run needs volunteers as well to help make this a success. 
Please consider signing up to help on Saturday, May 12. Go to 
this site to sign up! 
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2305468/false
#/invitation Thanks for continuing to support the Immanuel 
Eagle Run!  Don't forget this counts for your Doing it For The 
Kids service hours. 

 
 

BLOOD DRIVE 
Please consider giving blood at the blood drive hosted by our 
6th grade class on Wednesday, May 9th in the Fellowship Hall 
from 3:00 – 6:30 p.m.  You can schedule your appointment at 
www.redcrossblood.org and use the sponsor code: 
Immanuelolivette or contact Jamie Hart at 
jhart@immanueldayschool.org or 314.993.5004 
 
 

“IMMANUEL, LET’S GO!” – EVENTS 
Women’s Guild June Banquet (details below) 
¶ Tuesday, June 5th , 6:00 p.m. 
¶ RSVP in the gym, beginning May 13 

 
 

HOORAY FOR THE RED, WHITE, & BLUE!  
All ladies are invited to the June Banquet sponsored by 
Immanuel Women's Guild on Tuesday, June 5. We will be 
celebrating Flag Day, so come dressed in patriotic attire. 
Daughters, mothers, and friends are welcome! Appetizers 
served at 6:00; catered dinner 6:30. Cost is $13 for ages 10 
and up, $6.50 for age 5-9, 4 and under free. RSVP (with 
payment) in the gym on May 13, 20, or 27, or call Rita Eckert, 
314-298-3484, or Dot Hanske, 314-576-1547. The deadline to 
RSVP is May 29. 
 

 

http://www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle
mailto:cheryl.porter@LLSA.com
https://www.immanueldayschool.org/employment
http://www.immanueldayschool.org/
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2305468/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2305468/false#/invitation
http://www.redcrossblood.org/
mailto:jhart@immanueldayschool.org


SHOE COLLECTION 
Turn Your “Gently Used” Shoes into Clean Drinking Water!  Do 
you have some “gently used” shoes (men’s, women’s, kids – 
dress or athletic shoes – no flip flops or slippers) you’re not 
wearing anymore?  Paul Snyder will be collecting them in his 
office through Sunday May 27th for ShoeCrew Water Projects.  
(This is being coordinated by Concordia Plans of the LCMS.)  
This organization sells the shoes in bulk overseas and the 
proceeds are used to fund various water projects around the 
world.  So use your used shoes to help those in need of clean, 
safe water! 
 
 

ILDS FUNDRAISER 
Need a car wash?  You probably do, what with winter finally 
gone (hopefully!) and the pollen leaving green dust 
everywhere. Now you can get a car wash and benefit 
Immanuel Lutheran Day School.  See the flyer below and just 
use the code shown anytime in May (everyday if you wish!) 
and we will earn 25% of the proceeds.  Tell your family and 
friends.  Flyers are available on the Welcome desk. 

 
 
VBS SPLASH CANYON REGISTRATION IS OPEN  
Summer is right around the corner and that means VBS is 
coming June 25th-29th from 9am-Noon for ages 3 (by June 
1st and potty trained)  through students who have just 
completed 5th grade. To register go to 
https://vbsmate.com/ImmanuelOlivette 

   

VBS VOLUNTEERS  
It takes about 80 people to make VBS happen each year. 
Thank you for all the support. We are now beginning to fill our 
many spots with helpers. Please go 
to https://vbsmate.com/ImmanuelOlivette to register as a 
volunteer or contact Heather at 765-430-1186 or Jessica at 
314-696-6001. Youth who have finished 6th grade and up are 
encouraged to be a part of the team and earn service hours! 
Adults we value your wisdom and leadership in the key areas 
and classrooms. Please join us! 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 
The Ladies Bible Study meets 9:30-10:30 every Tuesday 
morning. We use LifeLight Bible Study Series.   All ladies are 
welcome to join us in this study. We meet in the church parlor. 
Any questions please call Barb Kiehl @314-434-8930 
 
 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
We meet Wednesday mornings at 7:00 a.m. in the church 
parlor.  This study is led by Reverend William Schmidt.   All 
men are invited.  Any questions, please call Rev. Schmidt @ 
314-805-5310.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://vbsmate.com/ImmanuelOlivette
https://vbsmate.com/ImmanuelOlivette


 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
SCRIP IS AVAILABLE ALL YEAR LONG!  

Four ways to use SCRIP:  

¶ Travel plans? Stock up on hotel, gas, and restaurant gift cards  

¶ Hosting a party? Grab SCRIP for your grocery needs 

¶ Holiday or Birthday gifts? Order gift cards to give as gifts or use to purchase gifts  

¶ Need Gas? Buy BP, Shell, or Exxon Mobile for your fill-ups! 

EVERY Scrip purchase helps Immanuel Day School with NO EXTRA Cost to 
you!  

*Did you know you can pay your KOHLôS bill with a scrip gift card??* 

We also have VISA  gift cards with no extra fee to pay at ALDIõs, Trader Joeõs 

and everywhere else!  

Thank you to our locally owned BRANNEKY HARDWARE for 

supporting Scrip all these years! 

Contact Katie Krenning (immanueldayscrip@gmail.com) for more info on our scrip program, or visit us in the 

gym in between services! 

mailto:immanueldayscrip@gmail.com

